
26thMarch 2024

CAVELL CLASSUPDATE

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have exciting news to share with you. The repairs to the roof will be complete over the

Easter break whichmeans the class will be able to use their outside door again whenwe return

after Easter onWednesday 17th April.

This means that on the first day back to school youwill need to drop your child off at their
classroom door as you did before the repair work started.

Thank you for your ongoing support and understanding whilst we carried out these repairs and

have a wonderful Easter break.

Kind Regards,

Mr L Angier

Vice Principal


